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Comments: As someone who worked for the Forest Service and worked closely with the Park Service in the past,

I can say that I have grown increasingly disturbed by the Forest Service's mixed use policy. This project is short

sighted, damages vulnerable ecosystems, and fails to protect our natural resources for future use and enjoyment.

This cash grab by the current administration begs us to reconsider the wisdom of allowing logging and other

agricultural practices in our National Forests at all. I am deeply disturbed by this proposal and beg you to

reconsider.


